


 
2 

 

uncovered during the investigations that would impact the suitability of the individuals or entities 
investigated.  Thus, Illicit Cannabis New Jersey, LLC is approved as the new owner of Harmony 
Foundation of New Jersey, Inc, pending payment of the transfer of ownership fees in the total 
amount of $40,000, pursuant to N.J.A.C. 17:30A-7.10 and N.J.A.C. 17:30-7.17(j)(3).   

Congratulations and thank you for your interest in working with the NJ-CRC to establish a safe 
and equitable cannabis industry for the State of New Jersey. Should you have any questions 
regarding this correspondence, please submit your inquiry to the NJ-CRC Licensing inbox at 
crc.licensing@crc.nj.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dianna Houenou 
Chairperson 
New Jersey Cannabis Regulatory Commission 




